
Welcome to

Glencross 
Mennonite Church

Box 1719, Morden MB R6M 1B5
822.3864

www.glencrosschurch.com                          
                                      

 9:30 Sunday School
10:40 Worship Service

________________________________________________________

Let the morning

 bring me word

 of your unfailing love  
for I have put 
my trust in you.

  Psalm 143:8
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Serving this morning at BTHC: Ken Klassen (speaker) and 
Peter & Alex Giesbrecht (music).

Ladies - please hand in your Mom’s Pantry orders and the 
Nomination Forms Today.

Worship Service
october 21, 2018

WORSHIP IN SINGING - Praise Team 
CALL TO WORSHIP - Peter Hoeppner
ANNOUNCEMENTS & OFFERING

Baby Dedication - Trevor Fleming
Anika Helene Friesen – Daughter of Johann and Christine Friesen
Charlotte Jane Penner – Daughter of James & Sandra Penner
Abigail Elizabeth Wall – Daughter of Jake & Evelyn Wall
MESSAGE - Lawrence Klassen

Living By Faith When Life Doesn’t Make Sense -  Habakkuk 1:1-3:19
CLOSING SONG
CLOSING PRAYER & BENEDICTION

There are still ways you can be a part of our Sunday School 
ministry this year!  Opportunities include teachers, helpers, 
substitute teachers, music, and prayer warriors. Specifically, 
teachers are still needed for:
Age 3 - 1 teacher needed, 1 helper needed
Grade 8 (age 13) - 1 teacher needed
Please contact Heather Dyck for more information.

OCTOBER 22-28 - BIBLE IN A YEAR - READING CHALLENGE 
Isaiah 65- Jeremiah 17    1 Timothy 2- 2 Timothy 2

https://www.sermoncentral.com/sermons/scripture/sermons-on-habakkuk-11-319/?keyword=Habakkuk+1%3A1-3%3A19&ref=SermonDetails
https://www.sermoncentral.com/sermons/scripture/sermons-on-habakkuk-11-319/?keyword=Habakkuk+1%3A1-3%3A19&ref=SermonDetails


THIS WEEK
Monday
3:30 - Ken & Irene’s cell group meets at Abe & Joyce’s
Tuesday
9am-4pm the Glencross ladies plan to make wipes for the Boundary 
Trails Health Centre. This means tearing used hospital blankets into 
hospital wipes, then an X sewn through them and serged around on 3 
sides. Please bring a scissor, and a lunch bag if you plan for all day. If 
you can bring a sewing machine or serger please let Louise know. 
Come when you can, go when you must. But, come for the fun and 
laughs.
7 pm - Mission Board meeting
Wednesday 
Jr & Sr Youth Carnival Prep - 7pm @ Glencross.
Please bring everything you need for set up of your stations.
If you need anything please talk to your small group leader.
Snack - Darren - Sr Youth, Gabe & Corey - Jr Youth
Thursday
7:30 - Peter and Vicky's cell group meets at Ruth and Rudy's, studying 
James chapter 4.
Friday
Glencross Church Family Carnival. The Glencross Jr & Sr youth 
would like to invite you to our annual church family carnival. 
7pm-8:30pm in the Fellowship Hall. Costumes are welcome. Games, 
fellowship and lots of treats for the whole church family. Free 
admission with a donation towards Children's Camp International.

UPCOMING EVENTS

October 27th & 28th a team of 15 people from Glencross will be in 
Fairford. On Saturday they will be running a day camp for the 
children from the community. Please pray for the children coming to 
camp as well as for the team sharing the gospel with those they meet. 
Saturday evening and Sunday the team will be connecting with the 
community and taking part in the Sunday morning service and helping 
with Sunday School.

November 2 - Daniel & Helene’s care group meets at their place

November 20th - 7 pm - Fall membership meeting

December 16 @ 10:40am   Sunday School Christmas Program
December 23 - NO Sunday School classes
December 30 - NO Sunday School classes



YFC Dessert Night - Our National Executive Director, Tim Coles, will be 
speaking at our annual Dessert/Charcuterie Banquets on November 8 & 9. 
Our theme for the evenings is “Around the World”  and we invite you to join 
us on this journey through food and presentation. Please note that our venue 
is at Christian Life Centre 605 1st Street in Morden. There are a number of 
ways you can partner with us including providing desserts, hosting a table of 
8, or by calling for tickets. Please call 204-822-8085 if you want to join in on 
this adventure.   

Volunteers Needed:  Faith Mission is looking for more people to sort 
and bale clothing to send away. They have LOTS of clothing but have not 
been able to send as many containers this year because of shortage of 
hands. They really appreciate Bible Study or youth groups helping.  For 
more info call: (204) 325-4086 or email: info@faithmission.ca
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